
Update of LPT Closure Issue  - 24.03.18 
 

 

5th meeting of the Task Force Committee (TFC) for rationalisation 
of analogue terrestrial transmission of Doordarshan was held on 
23/03/18.  
Following decisions are taken. 
 

(1). 4 LPTs from Haryana will not close. 
 

(2). Staff of 16+18 (Already co sited with LPTs + to be installed)  34 
Lpt which has FM at will not be transferred and will be posted in FM 
on DG(AIR) strength.  Their Posts will be shifted to AIR. 
 

(3). Authority for posting of 642 posts of remaining LPTs in all 
cadres is being given to respective ADG (E).  Administrative order 
is likely to be issued next week. Prasar Bharati intended to 
minimize the transfer related expenditure as minimum as possible 
so this staff shall be posted nearest possible station. 
 

We shall continue our efforts with same spirit. 
 

Central Office 


